
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

   

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 
 
The school has been quieter this week with our Year 10 students on work experience. We 
have missed them but can’t wait to hear about what they have been doing when they return 
on Monday. We have had glowing updates from the employers. We thank our community for 
offering such fantastic work experience places to help prepare our young people for the 
future. 
 
We were lucky on Wednesday night when the rain stayed away as our Year 11 students 
arrived for Prom – they all looked so lovely with such happy smiles on their faces. They have 
worked hard for this event and deserved every minute. I will share pictures next week. 
 
I would like to give a shout out and a massive thank you to our ‘One Voice’ group who have 
been working on a mental health project as part of our Trust Student Voice. This week they 
presented their project at the One Voice Showcase. They did a brilliant job and had such 
confidence to share their project. Picture attached of their certificate!  

Hello, One Voice here again with your weekly tip to support you in the best way possible 
when it comes to mental health support and vocalising our thoughts and feelings. This week 
we would like to provide you with a website that is full of useful pages tailoring to your 
specific needs and how to talk to young people accordingly and specifically to their requests. 
This website is called "Young Minds" who's aim is "To stop young people's mental health 
reaching crisis point". It offers a range of resources for all ages and shows you exactly how 
to deal with specific situations and difficult topics you may need to discuss with them. You 
can find out more by visiting the Young Minds website at: 
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/professional/resources/ 
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REMINDERS 

& NOTICES 

Year 6 Transition 
We welcomed our newest members 
to our Marches family on transition 
day. Here is some beautiful artwork. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Year 9 Artwork 

Fantastic work inspired by Andy 
Warhol. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Medical Society visit from a former 
student 

Dr George Garratt, a former student 
at The Marches, visited our Year 12 
budding medical students this week 
to pass on his advice on the 
application process and give some 
insight into life at Medical School. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sixth Form Common Room 
Cushions 

The Sixth Form students have been 
enjoying the cushions made from tote 
bags from the University Fair they 
attended. 
 

 
 

FOCUS 

Sporting Success 

Jeslie Nang-Bayi in Year 10 is a 

phenomenal athlete. He holds 

numerous school records. Here 

is an action shot from the high 

jump. 

Friday 12th July 2024 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Click here to view our upcoming events.  
Events at a glance: 
 

• Monday 22nd July – Sponsored Walk 

• Tuesday 23rd July – Alton Towers 
Rewards Trip 

• Wednesday 24th July – Last day of 
term 

Click here to view our term dates. 
 

NEWS 

Click here to view our latest news articles. 
 
Why not also follow us on Facebook 
@MarchesSchool for a wealth of content from 
students and staff, along with school 
celebrations to competitions. We encourage 
you to get interactive with our posts! 
 
To hear about news from across the Trust, 
why not also follow @MarchesAcademyTrust. 
 

One Voice members 

Tabitha Land 

Charlie Ide 

Grey Roberts 

 

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/professional/resources/
https://marchesschool.co.uk/events/
https://marchesschool.co.uk/about-us/term-dates/
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